LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, DECEMBER 2017

Hi All,

I know that many of you have early deadlines for December so I am trying to get this out to you a little early.

Thanks to all who sold Christmas cards.  We still have a fairly good supply of cards here at the office so if anyone asks you, tell them to call us.
We also have a few Entertainment books left==they make good Christmas presents.

We are again having a raffle this year to help raise funds for LIFESPAN.  Attached you will find a flyer about it.  Please share as widely as possible.  A raffle ticket might also make a good Christmas present!
The buses will roll out of Troy on the 19th for the Movement in Motion bus trip 2018.  It is really rewarding to see so many young people traveling with LIFESPAN for the 3rd or 4th time!  There is a wait list for anyone who has not registered but still wants to go with us.  Call the office for more information.

Lynn, Maria and I want to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a New Year filled with blessings.  For our pro-life efforts we wish a renewed energy, more members, and a realization that God’s most precious gift is special, unique and worthy of all protection.
Love Life!

Diane, Lynn and Maria

